
        

 

 

CAMPUS SCHOOL IIT KANPUR 

Notice  
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent, 

 

Please find attached Home work to be done during winter holidays for classes KG to V. Winter Holidays will begin from  

Saturday, 21 December 2019 and the school will re open on Monday, 13 January 2020. Hard copy of the same has already 

been given to the students. 

 

 

Thanks, 
   
Principal 
 


